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I’ve voted by mail since the 1990s and fully trust its security and reliability. It gives 

working Oregonians like me the time to research and vote thoughtfully—without 

taking time off or rushing through the process. Ending vote by mail would waste 

taxpayer resources and make it harder for many to participate. Stripping this away 

would be a step backward for democracy. 


